Substitute Resolution for DC-1 - WITHDRAWN

RESOLUTION TO SEEK RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE PARK ADVISORY COMMISSION AND
STAFF REGARDING POTENTIAL BORDER-TO-BORDER TRAIL CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS

Whereas, the City of Ann Arbor has an interest in maintaining and enhancing non-motorized
infrastructure, including the Border-to-Border Trail;

Whereas, the costs of potential Border-to-Border Trail capital improvements are unknown; and

Whereas, the Park Advisory Commission has expressed interest in creating a subcommittee to
better understand gaps in the Border-to-Border Trail in order to prioritize investment in
potential connections.

Resolved, that staff provide the Park Advisory Commission and City Council with cost estimates
for potential capital improvements of the Border-to-Border Trail; and

Resolved, that the Park Advisory Commission make recommendations to City Council regarding
potential Border-to-Border Trail connections, including a prioritization of capital improvements
based on safety, financial resources, and connectivity.



